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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commnission 
Region II 
Attention: Dr. J. Nelson Grace, Regional Administrator 
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900 
Atlanta, Georgia 30323 

Dear Dr. Grace: 

WATTS BAR NUCLEAR PLANT UNIT 2 --FAILURE To PROVIDE FIRE DETECTORS IN ROOMS 
CONTAINING REDUNDANT SAFE SHUTDOWN CIRCUITS - WBRD-50-391/84-25 - SUPPLEMENTAL 
FINAL REPORT 

The subject deficiency was initially reported to NRC--OIE Inspector 
P. E. Fredrickson on May 11, 1984 in accordance with 10 CFR 50.55(e) as NCR 
WBN MED 8415. Below is a supplemental final report for unit 2.  

The date of December 31, 1984 for completion of corrective actions indicated 
in our final report on this matter was not met. A review of unit 2 
commnitments has identified that the commnitment to install unit 2 fire 
detectors has not been completed but that work is continuing under ECN 4872.  

The corrective action on this matter will be completed by February 1, 1986.  

If there are any questions, please get in touch with R. H. Shell at 
FTS 858-2688.  

Very truly yours, 

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY 

R. L. Gridley 
Manager of Licensing 

cc: Mr. James Taylor, Director 
Office of Inspection and Enforcene:it 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Records Center 
Institute of Nuclear Power Operations 
1100 Circle 75 Parkway, Suite 1500 
Atlainta, Georgia 30339 
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